Board Committee Reports

Board Programs and Membership Committee (BPMC)

Mission Statement: Board Programs and Membership Committee (BPMC) provides
guidance, oversight, and support to successfully implement the ABM / IRC, maintain
the F.W.S. Newsletter, and other projects to benefit members of the Fellowship.

The Board Programs and Membership Committee will hold its first meeting of the
new Conference year on Sunday, September 3, 2023. We have not yet scheduled a
regular meeting.

Our members include: Chris D. (BOT-Chair, San Diego, CA); Jack F. (BOT-Darwin,
NT, Australia); Karma K. (non-BOT member, Los Angeles, CA).

The agenda for our first meeting includes a discussion about the F.W.S. Newsletter,
revising the application for the position of F.W.S. Newsletter Editor and the
guidelines for its publication. We will also determine the BPMC'’s top three goals and
discuss the creation of a formal S.L.A.A. archives.

Thank you for my sobriety today,
Chris D.

Board Publishing and Distribution Committee (BPDC)
Dear Fellowship Member,

Welcome to the first Board Publishing and Distribution Committee (BPDC) message to
the Fellowship-Wide Services (F.W.S.) Newsletter for Conference-year 2024.This report is
meant to inform each member of the Fellowship of Sex and Love Addicts Anonymous
(S.L.A.A.) about the recent work and suggested projects of the BPDC for this Conference
Year. You are the people for whom we are doing this service and are thankful to all of you
for giving us a chance to “Give back through Service!”

The BPDC’s Mission Statement is:

The Board Publishing and Distribution Committee’s sole task is to tackle the responsibility of
making literature ready for sale and distribution.

Recent Activities:

1. Approved the “Member Retention” focused the Journal booklet.

2. Working with the Executive Director on the “Member Retention” booklet to have
some printed in-house and also posted as a PDF for sale.

3. Reviewing who wishes to remain on the BPDC for this Conference Year.

4. Reading through the last several Minutes to get up to speed on work in progress.



Suggested Projects:

1.
2.

3.
4.

5.

Complete Anorexia 8 and 9 booklet, Outreach Pamphlet, and Super Service Star
pamphlet.

Review the Spanish Translation of the Basic Text and facilitate the next steps.
Draft the Journal “focused” booklet approval process (due to issues last year).
Create some suggested “non-Conference Approved” placards for materials that are
produced by the Fellowship but are not “Conference-Approved” for the Board to
consider.

Review the needs of the Literature Creation LCEP

The BPDC will be working to develop projects for this Conference Year (which began at the
end of the Annual Business Meeting). “Giving back what has so freely been given to us” has
been a guiding principle in all the activities of this Committee. | am grateful to all the
members of the BPDC [Lee W. (NM), Tavia K., and Anthony P. (IL)] for their continued work
on this Committee.

In Service to the Fellowship that saved my life,
Rick B. (FL.) — BPDC chair



